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December 4, 2000 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receivert   Road 
Frederick, MD 21702 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

I am pleased to thank you for the six softcover and 34 hardcover books that 
you recently donated to the Hood College library, as well as for office supplies to 
support the Weisberg assassination documents. The library collection is, as you 
know, a vital part of the quality of a Hood College experience. Thank you for adding 
to that quality. We are grateful for your gift and the benefit it provides to the entire 
college community. Thank you again 

The Internal Revenue Service requires us to state that the College has not 
provided any goods or services in consideration of your charitable gift. 
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